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Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

2020 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006-1806  +1.202.373.6000 
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May 26, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Docket No. UT-152422 

Notification of the Proposed Pro Forma Internal Change in Direct Ownership of 
ExteNet Systems, Inc. from ExteNet Holdings, Inc. to Odyssey Acquisition, LLC 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Mr. King: 

This letter notifies the Commission that the pro forma internal change in direct ownership of 
ExteNet Systems, Inc. from ExteNet Holdings, Inc. to Odyssey Acquisition, LLC was completed on 
April 25, 2016. 

Please confirm and acknowledge receipt of this electronic filing. Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Russell M. Blau 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for the Parties  
 

 

 


